
PRE-PRIMARY SCHOOL MANAGERS – REPRESENTATIONS (16/05/17) 

 

Ms M. Sewocksingh (Third Member for Curepipe & Midlands): Thank you, 

Madam Speaker. The matter concerns the Minister of Education. There is a group 

of Pre-Primary School Managers who have regrouped themselves in an association 

and some of them are from my constituency. They have many issues, many 

constraints, Madam. They have tried to contact the Ministry several times, but no 

reply. The last time they sent a mail was on 30 March 2017. I am just tabling the 

mail, copy of the letter. So, I would humbly request the Minister if she can try to 

contact these people, get a meeting with them and see how she can solve their 

problems.  

 

The Minister of Education and Human Resources, Tertiary Education and 

Scientific Research (Mrs L. D. Dookun-Luchoomun): Madam Speaker, the 

Early Childhood Care and Education Authority normally takes care of the pre-

primary schools, but, obviously, if they send some correspondence to the Ministry, 

my officers will be looking into it and I will take care to see what exactly it is 

about.  

 

Madam Speaker: Hon. Lepoigneur! 
 


